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Comments: Hithe Newark Project is not an appropriate Categorical Exclusion, and the Forest Service needsto do

an Environmental Assessment.I am so tired of corporations being able to do what they want and their rights are

moreimportant than our rights to live with access to clean food and water. Put our rights abovecorporations!This

isn't a small project.It is upstream from Custer that relies on clean water and French Creek runs right

throughCuster. Have we not learned not to risk water? It never goes well.Have a wonderful day!


